
 
 

Tuesday, 14 Kenténha/October 2014 
 

In: Chiefs Mike Delisle, Lloyd Phillips, Kenneth McComber, Rhonda Kirby, Martin Leborgne, 
Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Christine Zachary-Deom, Clinton Phillips, Billy Diabo, Bobby Patton, 
Carl Horn   
 
Out: Chief Gina Deer (personal) 
 
Also Present: Trina C. Diabo (recorder) 
 
House Keeping: 
 

 Martin Leborgne, Bobby Patton, Billy Diabo: Tioweró:ton committee meeting on 
Wednesday 

 Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer: Finance, Administration & Operations meeting Tuesday; 
Kahnawà:ke/Canada Relations prep meeting on Wednesday (with Clinton Phillips, Lloyd 
Phillips) 

 Christine Zachary-Deom (with Mike Delisle): Tourism meeting at Tewatohnhi’saktha on 
Wednesday 

 Rhonda Kirby: Meeting on labor issues on Tuesday 

 Mike Delisle: Natural resources, Trans-Canada Pipeline meeting on Tuesday; 
Kahnawà:ke/Canada Relations meeting on Thursday; Executive Directors Committee 
meeting on Thursday; Connecting Horizons meeting on Friday; Deerfield student visitors 
arrival on Sunday 

 Complaint received from community member regarding taping and broadcasting of 
Community Meetings. Letters to be sent to complainant and producer/broadcaster 
 

Agenda 
 
Request for Decision, Mohawk Council Executive Directive: Replacement of Voting 
Member of Tioweró:ton Committee 
Due to Eva Johnson stepping down as Coordinator of Kahnawà:ke Environmental Protection 
Office, she is hereby replaced as a voting member of the Tioweró:ton Committee by Debbie 
Morris. Mrs. Morris, as General Manager of Lands Services (who is now responsible for 
coordinating KEPO operations), will replace Ms. Johnson on the Committee. Passed 
unanimously. 
 
Updates/Discussions: 
 

 Update/discussion on status of the proposed Kahnawà:ke Family Homes Law, which is 
scheduled to be brought to Chief & Council for ratification via Mohawk Council Resolution 
on 27, Kenténha/October 2014. Discussion on ‘coming into force’ provisions of the law 
also took place. Ron Skye and Chief of Staff of the Office of the Council of Chiefs Mike 
O’Brien will be meeting with Quebec representatives regarding related justice issues 

 Rhonda Kirby updated the table on issues regarding traffic issues at the Tim Hortons 
location on Highway 138, as well as Mohawk Self Insurance issues with certain private 
businesses 

 Clinton Phillips, Martin Leborgne gave an update of Dr. David Suzuki’s visit to St. Lucie 
and Tioweró:ton on Monday, 13 Kenténha/October 

 Discussion on certain enforcement issues regarding locations of cabins and ‘private’ 
roads in Tioweró:ton. Table advised that new guidelines/policies are being discussed. 
More meetings upcoming   
 

 


